
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: February 25, 2025            Circular No. QCS/Feb 25/152 

Subject: Invitation to Kindergarten Graduation Ceremony 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

We are thrilled to invite you to the Kindergarten Graduation Ceremony at Queen’s Carmel School, a 

momentous occasion celebrating the remarkable journey of our young graduates. This special event 

signifies a pivotal milestone in their early education, as our little stars proudly stride in their graduation 

gowns, holding their well-deserved Kindergarten diplomas with grace and joy. 

We look forward to celebrating this joyful occasion with you, where your presence and encouragement 

will make this event even more memorable for our little graduates. Kindly mark your calendar: 

Date:  Saturday, 8th March 2025 

Time:  10:30 am onwards 

Venue:  School Auditorium 

 Kindly Note: 

• Students would come to school in the morning at the regular time. 

• The event will start at 10:30am, you are requested to take your seat by 10:00 am. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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